
Naseby Newsletter                                 
Spring Term 1                             Week 2  
13th January 

A windy first week!  

 

 

It has been a windy start to term this week!  We are pleased to report the heating has now  been 

sorted, following a problem with the boiler.      

This week we were visited by two members from Pathfinder Trust. On Wednesday, Emma Sims  - the 

new CEO of Pathfinder visited   to introduce herself to children, staff and have a tour of our school. 

Today, Ashley Izzard-Snape - the newly appointed School Effectiveness Officer for Pathfinder, visited 

to meet staff, children and enjoy a tour of our school. Each class made a card to welcome our visitors, 

which were well received.  

Next week, we are looking forward to Coram Life Education visiting to work with Years 4, 5 & 6 on 

our Relationships and Sex education scheme. A letter will be sent to parents on Monday, outlining 

what will be covered in the sessions.  



It was great to see children enjoying after school clubs which started this week. We were delighted 

with how many year 3 & 4 children signed up for the Strictly Dance competition sessions with Miss 

Holly from Northamptonshire School of Dance. It was also great to see lots of children enjoying 

drama club this week.  

Following a staff review of certificates, Friday's celebration worship will see the introduction of of a 

new set of certificates to celebrate children's achievements. A 'Headteacher's Award will be 

presented to one child a week across the school, for outstanding achievements. We will still be 

celebrating a 'Star of the week' from each class and a Values award for each class. Each child that 

achieves the Headteacher's Award will also be invited to have  'Cookies with Mrs. Cook'  at the end 

of term, in her office as a special treat. We also look forward to celebrating children's achievements 

outside of school - please let us know if your child has achieved something in a club they attend.  

 

I hope you have a super weekend.  

 

Mrs. Cook 

 

Updates 

Newsletter 

Whilst we are in the process of updating our communication system which we hope to have 

organised by the end of this half term, the newsletter will be put on the school website on Fridays.  

Key dates for 2023 

Spring Term;  

3rd January; Teacher Training Day - SEND  Focus 

4th January; Children return to school 

3rd February; NSPCC Number Day 

6th February; Parental consultations 4-7pm 

7th February; Parental consultations 1-4pm 



2nd March; World Book day 

3rd March; Fairtrade Friday 

6th - 10th March; National Children's Mental Health Week 

17th March; Comic Relief 

20th March; World Poetry day 

27th March; Parent's Progress summary reports sent out 

31st March; Easter Service  

 

Summer Term;  

May; KS1 Testing Period 

8th - 11th May; KS2 SATs  

12th - 16th June; Phonics Screening check test for Year 1 and Multiplication Check test for Year 4 

10th July; Sports Day 

11th July; Sports day reserve 

18th July; Wise Wolves Performance 5pm 

19th July; Wise Wolves Performance 2pm 

Naseby School Association Update 

Minutes from the latest meeting and details of a Poetry competition to follow next week.  



Clubs for Spring Term 

KS2 Ukulele Club postcard  

 



Fables Drama Jan 2023 

 



Pacesetters Flyer 

 



Northamptonshire SEND Support 

 



SEND Drop-In Northampton Final 

 



Tea Toast and Tantrums Final 
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